
March 27, 2023
 
Dear CACFP Providers,
 
On March 26, 2023, Governor Kemp declared a State of Emergency due to
recent and severe weather which produced thunderstorms, high-velocity straight-
line winds, and multiple tornadoes. We hope the impact to your area was
minimal.
 
​If your organization and feeding program meal operations have been affected by
these weather events, please email Tammie Baldwin at
Tammie.Baldwin@decal.ga.gov or call (404) 656-6332 as soon as possible.
 
As a reminder, DECAL’s Disaster Preparedness Guidance is located on our
website. The memorandum is applicable to CACFP institutions and CACFP
sponsored facilities/family childcare learning homes and is designed to remind
organizations of the various flexibilities that exist when preparing for or
experiencing a disaster.

Regards,
 
Nutrition Services

Together, we can help feed Georgia's Children & Adults.  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
Nondiscrimination Statement: English
Nondiscrimination Statement: Spanish
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